
December
Upcoming Events

Lesson Updates

Classroom News

Student Achievements

Mount Albion School Newsletter

Fun Food Days

Milk Days
Every Tuesday and Thursday

Pita Days
Every Wednesday 

Pizza Days
Every Tuesday

Winter Showcase

December 20th, 2024 
Type here

CONTACT US

24 Kennard Street
Stoney Creek, ON

L8J 2E5
P: 905-560-0908

mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca

Please remember that ALL visitors and 
parents must report to the office upon 
entry to the school. Parents/ Guardians 
must wait in the office when picking up 
a student. Please DO NOT walk to the 
classrooms.

Type here

First Show 10am

1. Fair 1/2A and Clairmont 1/2B

2. Machida 5B

3. Quinn 3/4A and Houle 2/3A

4. Sewell 2A

5. Shimizu 6A

Third Show 2:15

1. Band Gr 6-8

2. Kindergarten

Second Show 12pm

1. Tracey 4A

2. Kauth 5A

3. Bujara 3A and Fowler 4B

4. Hicks 1B
5. Baca 2B

This year our Music Teacher Mrs. Honeyford
is working together with our MA teachers to 
showcase our student’s talents in our annual 
Winter Concert for all the parents. Just a 
reminder that due to fire code limits we are 
asking that only 2 people from each family 
attend, so that we have enough room for all 
our families to watch their children perform.

Parent Council Updates

With your support, 149 boxes of 
cards were sold in the Big Box of 

Cards Fundraiser, raising 
more than $1,600 for 

our school! Congrats to Ms. Baca’s 
class for being the top selling class and 

winning the 
pizza party.

Next up, info will be shared shortly 
about fundraising for something our 

kids can’t seem to get enough of -
SHOES!

Parent Council

Stay tuned for 
more 

information 
about Candy 

Cane Sales this 
month!
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To be marked 'present' your child must be in 
their classroom before the start of 
announcements at 9:25 am. Safe Arrival calls 
starts at  9:45am each morning for students 
who are marked absent unless you notify the 
school ahead of time of the absence through 

School Messenger.

If you put in an order for 
our Big Box of Cards 

Fundraiser, please 
pick up your order 

between
8:45-4:00pm

Thank you to everyone 

who participated in the 

Fresh From The Farm 

Fundraiser! 

We raised $600.00, 

way to go Mount Albion 

Families!

Cougar Cares!

Thank you to all who 

donated to our 

Heritage Green Family 

Church collection! We 

donated $260.00 and 

500lbs of winter 

warmth! 
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LOOKING FOR 
INFORMATION 

When looking for information 
about MOUNT ALBION School, you 

will always 
find it on our website 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion/ 
Please SUBSCRIBE to our website.
We will also communicate directly 

with you by SchoolMessenger. 

LOST & FOUND
We have donated all the items in our Lost
and Found. Please remember to put your
child’s name on their items so that we can
return items when they are lost.
The bin will be donated to the
Diabetes Association at the

END THE MONTH.

It’s okay. 
The best place to be is at home. If your child 
experiences vomiting, diarrhea or fever please, 
honour the 48hr rule before returning to school. 
We don’t want to be at 
work sick, neither do 
our kids want to be 
at school.

SICK KIDDOS?

Dec. 23 – Jan. 6th

WELCOME BACK

School will re-open on 

Mon. Jan. 6th 2025.

school starts 

at 9:15am


